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The Little Rock Lake Association Annual Meeting and Picnic 

Saturday, August 13, 2016, Lakeview Center  

Benton Beach Park 

Membership Meeting 11:00, Board Meeting to follow 

12:30 pm picnic-Please plan to attend! 

The meal is catered, but please bring a dessert to share! (Optional) 

Current News: 

1. 4th of July Boat Parade will begin at 1:00 pm at the rock pile-mid lake (with the 

buoys) and be led by Terry Higgins 320-267-0715. Feel free to call him if you have any 

questions.  
 

2. The DNR link to the Proposed Lake and River Drawdown Updates has been posted on our web site. 

The site is: http://www.dnr.state.mn.us/areas/fisheries/littlefalls/drawdown.html.  At the bottom of 

the site, you can sign up to have updates emailed to you.  We believe the drawdown would have an 

immediate, positive impact on our water quality, vegetation and the wildlife.  

 

3. Postcard for an online opinion survey will be sent out by the DNR in mid to late June to see how 

people feel about the potential project. We encourage you to complete the survey as soon as possible. 

Please, also help your friends and neighbors who may not have computer access to complete the 

survey.  

 
4. Nominations are being accepted for the Board of Director positions to be voted on at the August Picnic 

Meeting. Positions available are President, Secretary, and two of the five Director positions. Please 

volunteer and join our team of concerned lakeshore owners to make positive improvements to our 

lake!  

 
5. The Board of Directors is recommending changes to the Lake Association bylaws. The changes 

simplify and clarify some issues. We are expanding membership to include anyone owning real estate 

or renting within the Little Rock Lake Watershed. The old bylaws, the red line changes, and the 

proposed bylaws have been posted on the Littlerocklake.org web site. Please review them. The changes 

will be voted on at the August Picnic meeting.   

 

  The LRLA meetings are generally held at the Watab Township Hall. 
Our regular monthly meeting will be held on the second Saturday of the month at the Watab 

Township Hall. Our next Saturday meeting will be on Saturday, July 9 @ 10:00 am.  

Coffee and rolls will be provided. Please join us!! 

 

Directions to the Watab Township Hall: From Rumor's go south on Highway 10 to County Road 79. 

Turn right (west) onto County Road 79. Watab Town Hall is one block down on the left. 

 
If the label on this newsletter is addressed to “Non-Current Member”, you are not a current member. 

Please complete the following form and forward it with your check, for $25, to the Little Rock Lake 

Association at the above address. Dues paid in June or July 2016 pay your dues until July 31. 2017.          

Your support in dues and time to help clean up our lake is greatly appreciated.                             

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

LRLA Membership (August 2016/July 2017)   $25 -- Payable to LRLA,   P.O. Box 326,  

Rice, MN. 56367 

  Name(s) _____________________________________________________________________________ 
  Cabin Address_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

  Preferred Mailing address__________________________________________________________________________ 

  Phone number_________________________Email_____________________________________________________   

http://www.littlerocklake.org/
http://www.dnr.state.mn.us/areas/fisheries/littlefalls/drawdown.html

